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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to Taxpayers 

 
 

The Tax Appeals Commission (TAC) has requested me to make aware the 

Taxpayers who are aggrieved by the determinations of the Commissioner General 

of Inland Revenue (CGIR) and could not lodge an appeal to the TAC against such 

determinations within thirty (30) days in terms of section 7(2) of the TAC Act 

No. 23 of 2011 due to the prevailing abnormal situation of COVID-19, the 

following. 

 

1. If the thirty days period expires during the period from 15th March 2020 to 

15th May 2020, the time for appealing is allowed till 15th May 2020. 

 

2. The appeal could be lodged via email to: taccommission@gmail.com  

 
 

 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
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